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To: St. Vincent de Paul Preschool Families  

From: Finance Committee  

Re: 2021-2022 Preschool Tuition 

 
 
Dear St. Vincent de Paul Preschool Parent, 

 
The purpose of this letter is to outline our school’s latest tuition policies and to inform you of any 
updates or changes to our policies. You will find all the information you need within this letter. 

 
Please Note: Tuition for the 2021-2022 school year has increased by $75 per child for the 5 
day preschool, $50 per child for the 3 day preschool and $50 per child for the 2 day preschool. 
Tuition is due July 1, 2021, unless you set up a monthly auto plan. If you have questions or 
need further clarification please contact Angela Garrett by email garretta@svdpomaha.org or 
402-496-7988. 

 
Preschool	Class	 Tuition	

2	day	 $1,325	
3	day	 $1,650	
5	day	 $2,350	

 
Tuition Policies 

 
St. Vincent de Paul depends on the Finance Committee in administering the tuition and fees 
program for the preschool. The Finance Committee, with the approval of the Pastor, has 
adopted the following policies: 

 
1. All families must register with FACTS by March 1st or registration will be 

considered “incomplete” and any prior decision to admit the student will be 
withdrawn and the registration may be placed on the waiting list. 

2. Any registration form submitted after March 1st must include a check for the 
registration fee and be registered with FACTS. 

3. If a payment plan is not in place by registering with FACTS prior to the first day of 
school, the student will not be admitted. 

4. For any registration submitted after December 31st for the current school year, the 
registration form must include a check for the full amount of the registration fee, and 
payment in full of the prorated tuition. 

5. If a student withdraws from school during the school year, any advance payment of 
tuition will be refunded on a prorated basis using a nine-month school year as a 
reference. The refund shall be calculated from the first day of the first full school month 
after the date such student is no longer enrolled in the school. 


